
NOTICE OF PROPOSED LOCAL RULE AMENDMENTS
AND OPPORTUNITY FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

In accordance with 28 U.S.C. § 2071(b), the United States District Court for the District of
Vermont announces that proposed revised Local Rules of Procedure are now available for public
comment.  The proposed amendments are available on the court’s website at:

www.vtd.uscourts.gov

The open comment period is from December 1, 2010 to December 31, 2010.  Comments on the
proposed amendments to the Local Rules may be submitted to one of the addresses listed below:

In letter form to:

        Jeffrey S. Eaton, Clerk of Court
        Attn: Local Rules
        U.S. District Court
        P.O. Box 945
        Burlington, VT 05402-0945

Via e-mail to:

Jeff_Eaton@vtd.uscourts.gov

Any changes to the Local Rules adopted by the court will have an expected effective date of
January 1, 2011.

JEFFREY S. EATON
CLERK OF COURT
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